
CHEHALEM PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING 

December 7, 1995 

The December 7, 1995 Board meeting of the Chehalem Park and Recreation District was called to order at 7 :05 p.m .. 
The following persons were present : 

Board: 
Don Waddell 
Mike McBride 
Darlene Andreas 
Donna McCain 

Staff;. 
Don Clements 
Bonnie Ingham 
Jim McMaster 
Mark Martin 
Martin Nicklous 

Guests: 
Joshua Beaudry 
1'- -.,y Ferguson 
S ..... 1e Lockhart 
Carly Baker 
Sean Doyle 
Kerry Stiles 
Steven Stachurski 
Dan Gardner 
Rod Rider 

Agenda 

Vice President 
Secretary 
Director 
Director 

Superintendent 
Admin Coordinator 
Park Supervisor 
Recreation Supervisor 
Assistant Superintendent 

Youth Program 
Youth Program 
Youth Program 
Youth Program 
Pioneer Park 
Ewing Young Park 
Ewing Young Park 
Disc Golf 
Disc Golf 

McBride moved to move old business C to Public Participation C to accommodate the Ewing Young representatives . 
Second Andreas, carried . 

Minutes 
Motion by McBride to accept with note that Sumitomo should be correctly spelled. Second Andreas. 

Public Participation 
A. Youth Program 
Skye Lockart with the Youth Services Program reported that the committee had met. Skateboarding, basketball, and 
special events such as dances and plays were discussed as activit ies the youth would be interested in using Central Gym 
for. Currently the gym is being used for skating on Monday , Wednesday, and Fridays, and for basketball on Tuesday 
ancl Thursdays. Special events and dances will be scheduled as requested . Carly stated the committee had met with 
I\ j als who is currently running the weekend rollerblading program. He aided them in a plan for the skateboard park 
with ramps and such for Central. Skye presented the plan to the board. The committee also presented the ideas they 
had generated for fund raising and supervision. Skye noted that the first fund raising dance was scheduled for December 
9th. All of the money raised will be given to the District for the skate board park. Skye stated that the materials they 
had estimated they would need would cost approximately $ 1,500.00 . Jim McMaste r stated that the cost sounded about 
right to him . The committee stated that they had volunteers that were willing to build the ramp with supervis ion. 
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